
Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________ 

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 
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Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst  
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

December 12, 2021 
Welcome! We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through the 
music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, please know 
that we have a nursery available (infants-3).  We also offer Children’s Church (ages 

4-8) mid-way through the service.  If you would like to obtain additional 
information about our ministry please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 

9:15am  Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 

Advent Reading: Andrew & Valerie Reed 
Sermon Pastor David Aungst 
  “Recapturing the Wonder of Christmas”  Luke 2:10-11 
 
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Micah Anderson & Jacob Frank 
Nursery:  SS: Erin Glick CH: Leah Couch 
Jr. Church: Children’s Christmas program practice 
 
December 5 Report 
Offering: $4,225.20 
Received YTD: $130,290.17 
Budgeted YTD: $149,818.13 
 
This Week 
Thurs. 7:00pm Men’s evening Bible study at the church 
 
Announcements 
The Youth Group will be hosting the annual Senior Saint meal today at 
5:00pm at the church.   
 
The Children’s Christmas Program will take place this evening at 6:30pm.  
Parents, please have your children at the church by 6:00pm. 
 
Last Sunday, we conducted our annual business meeting after the morning 
worship service.  During the meeting, Jon Miller was affirmed by a majority 
vote to serve on the board of elders for a four-year term.  Jon will replace 

Adam Glick, whose term will be completed at the end of December.  The 
proposed 2022 budget was also affirmed by a majority vote.  A copy of the 
meeting minutes has been placed in your church mail box. 
 
Dryhouse Farm in Belleville will present a Live Nativity on Thursday and 
Friday, December 16 and 17 from 5 to 8 PM.   Look for the farm sign at 53 
Dryhouse Farm Lane. 
 
Children’s Church will resume in December after the Christmas Program.  
The frequency of this ministry will largely depend on the number of 
volunteers available to staff the sessions.  Children’s Church requires two 
volunteers.  If you would like to be a part of this ministry, please call or text 
Jayne Kanagy at 717.348.1118.  
 
There is an unclaimed boy’s winter coat, size 7/8, on the coat rack near the 
restrooms.  There are also a few other miscellaneous items on the shelf 
above the coat rack.  If you are missing something, please stop by on your 
way out today to see if any of the items belong to you. 
 
December 24th – Christmas Eve Candlelight Service at 6:30pm. 
 
Outreach Opportunities 
Meals on Wheels is in need of 20 dozen cookies for the week of Christmas 
(12/20/21).  If you would like to donate, please call Esther Peachey at 
717.483.6453. 
 
Backyard Ministries has a constant need for fruit bars, individual size bags of 
cookies, cheese crackers (no Peanut Butter please), four packs of pudding, 
Macaroni and Cheese, and Ramen noodles.  The Missions & Service 
Committee will be proving $50 worth of the needed items every month and 
is challenging the congregation to match the monthly donation.  These small 
items are inexpensive and readily available in our local stores - how easy 
would it be to add a couple of packs of Ramen noodles or mac-n-cheese to 
your cart??  Donations can be placed in the box in the church foyer. 
 
The Annual Central PA World Hunger Association Meat Canning Project will 
be held on February 7-10, 2022 at the Chief Logan Fire Company in 
Lewistown.  The project is in need of volunteers and financial help.  To 
volunteer, call Sylvanus Peachey at 717-935-2511. 

I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


